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We have good news to share! A COVID-19 vaccination has now been approved for 
children under five years old. Kids six months and up are eligible to be vaccinated. 
Although most children who contract the coronavirus have mild illnesses, COVID-19 
infections in children can be dangerous and even life threatening. Vaccination is the best 
way to protect your children. If you have questions, call your pediatrician or reach out to 
our Health Advocate, Lang Xiong at (414) 465-9504. 

 


